
To:  All Subaru Retailers  

From:  Subaru of America, Inc. – Service Operations  

Date: July 9th, 2019 

Re: WUE-90 Brake Light Switch tool – additional stock 

SOA has received multiple requests for additional 83399FJ000RT brake light switch tools and now has 

sufficient additional stock to allow retailers to place orders for single tools.   

Retailers needing additional tools should place an order in the Retail Parts Mgmt. System (RPM) for 

single tools.  Orders will be reviewed before release and orders for multiple tools will be deleted without 

fulfillment. 

REMINDER: 

SOA also strongly suggests adding a lanyard or other tether like device to help identify that the tool is still 

in the vehicle.  See below for a good example. 


